
Notes from Neighbourhood Plan Working Group 30 September 2019. 

 

Attendees: - Charles Wickenden (Chair), Malcolm Bray, Martin Alder, Bridget Ditcham (note taker), 

Ray Sunley, Barbara Smith, Katie Hogg. 

1. Charles welcomed us all and gave an update of activities since the last meeting, special mention to 

Malcolm for entering a stupendous number of survey results! 

2 Apologies received and accepted from Roy mantel, Ro, Stephen Conway, Pam Morton, Liz Ashley, 

Lindsay Ferris, Claire Scull. 

3. Resident liaison update – carry forward. 

Data analysis: This was an initial overview of the data received, Hannah will respond to any specific 

queries from members of the working group. All working group members are asked to explore the 

data findings and forward their observations and queries to Charles for his consideration prior to the 

Public meeting. 

The meeting discussed the data implications as shown in Age of Respondents, Housing and 

Transport.  

3.2 Strategy document will be discussed at the Steering Committee Meeting. 

3.3 Ist Year anniversary meeting. To be held at the Colleton School 24th October. 7.30  

C.W. has designed an advertising leaflet this will be sent to the designer tomorrow for finalising then 

to the printers.  

Volunteers will be required to deliver the leaflet to all Twyford homes around 12th October. A list of 

the previous volunteers has been provided by Ray Sunley and individuals will be approached 

regarding their availability. 

On the evening of the Public meeting volunteers will be required from approx. 6.30 to set up the 

hall, help with parking and direct into Hall. 

The agenda will include a welcome by R.M., an update from Charles Wickenden, a talk by John 

Howell M.P. for Henley who is the government champion for Neighbourhood Planning, an input 

from Ro. Following the main speakers, the public will be able to view information on the various 

aspects of the N.P. manned by Ray Sunley - Transport, Stephen Conway and Charles -Housing, Josie – 

Future Twyford and Environment. 

3.4 Carried forward. 

3.5 Charles has kindly picked up the task of applying for grant funding he has completed the 

expression of interest form and hope to have the application form within the next few days. It will be 

discussed at the steering group meeting 1st October. 

4. Carried forward. 

5 Grateful to David Bann for the offer of printing but understand timing difficult for distribution see 

3.3. 

Meeting closed 9.00pm. 



 

 

  


